
GEOLOGISTS OF JACKSON HOLE 
ANNUAL ELECTIONS AND BUSINESS MEETING 

NOVEMBER 16, 2016 
  
Members of the Geologists of Jackson Hole, 
  
The results of our annual election and business meeting were 
concluded Wednesday.  The GJH has a total of 220 voting units. If you 
are an individual member you get one vote. If you have a family or 
sustaining member you also get just one vote. 
  
For the three board member candidate we had a total of 116 members 
vote (53%).  All votes were in favor of the candidates, so 
congratulations to renewing Board members John Hebberger, Jr., 
Steve Weichman, and new Board member Patrick Starich. 
  
I am delighted at the large number of members that took the time to 
vote. 53% voting is the mark of an active organization. 
  
Patrick will be taking over for our treasurer Erhard Bieber. The Board 
would like to thank Erhard for his service to the Geologists of Jackson 
Hole Board. He has been an active and creative member of your Board 
and a great Treasurer. We will miss him on the Board and wish him 
well.  
  
The Board members, all the committees and volunteers will continue 
to work hard to meet our mission and provide the members and 
community with interesting programs. 
  
John Willott	


